
 

 

 

 

Circular No. BBPS/RH/2021/61      Date : 21.09.2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This is with the reference to the circular dated 03.09.2021, the school seeks your 

consent for sending your ward to school for Pre-board Examination from 05 October 

2021. Detailed plan and Standard Operating Procedure (SOPs prepared by the school) 

will be shared after a decision is taken for the same, based on parents' response. 

 

Please find the attached link below for your consent. 

 

https://forms.gle/ck4itfxA4BwKGR3z7 

 

 

 

(Geeta Gangwani) 

 Principal 

 

 

 

 

ROHINI 


